
 

 
 
    
   Saturday, October 8 

5:00 p.m.        + Ferrullo Family 

          Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

   Sunday, October 9 

 8:00 a.m.     People of the Parish  

10:00 a.m.      +Duane Larsen 
 3:00 p.m.*     +Alvin Reffitt 

 5:00 p.m.       + David Taylor 
       Monday, October 10 

9:00 a.m.       +Arthur C. Eppinger  
      Tuesday, October 11 

7:00 a.m.       +Arthur Mayer 

              Wednesday, October 12 

6:15 p.m.*      +Eugene Zannetti, Sr. 

      +Edmund Evanowski 

       +John Russo 
                         The Latin Mass Society of 

                         Corpus Christi    

   Thursday, October 13 

7:00 a.m.       +All Souls in Purgatory 

  Friday, October 14 

7:00 a.m.  +Jenna Magliulo 

  Saturday, October 15 

5:00 p.m.        +Edward T. Gregory 

          Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

       Sunday, October 16 

 8:00 a.m.       +Ann Gambo      

10:00 a.m.     People of the Parish 
 3:00 p.m.*     +Sedki Makar 

 5:00 p.m.       +George Hordubay 
 * Traditional Latin Mass 

Pope Francis’ Prayer  
Intention for October 

 
Our new time for daily Mass - Monday, Tuesday, 

Thursday & Friday - 7:00 a.m. 

The restrooms are open downstairs in the church hall 

for your convenience. These are the ONLY 

restrooms to be used during mass.   

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 
October 2 $5,390.00 

Mail Donations $ 1,009.00 
On-Line Giving $ 1,626.52 

Heat & Air Conditioning $1,353.00 
Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.  

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
 

October 8 - October 14 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 
Laverne Prus 

 
+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 
+Sanctuary Candle+ 

Special Intention 
 

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 

nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin 

ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Names may be called in to add to the sick of 

the parish.    Please keep in mind to notify the 

parish office when to remove the names.  

Thank You. Please pray for the sick of our 

parish:  Joann Heinlin, Juliet Hobson,  
Geraldine Patton, Manuel Rocha, Jean DuFour, 

Nancy Perkin, Ashley Larson, Theresa Marchese, 

Leonard Parrino, Karen Kleinschmidt, Bonnie Anderson, 

Steven Marcinczyk, Ian Birchak, Melissa Telofski,  
Vickie, Lisa Ponteiri, Sam Saloom, Jr., Stevie Telofski,  

Patrick Ahern, David Catchpole, Ernest J. Volkmann, Jr., 

Ernest J. Volkmann, Sr., Maryann Volkmann. 

A Church Open to Everyone 
 
We pray for the Church; ever faithful to, and 
courageous in preaching the Gospel, may the 
Church be a community of solidarity, fraternity 
and welcome, always living in an atmosphere 
of synodality. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


 
Daily prayer for our Raise the Roof Campaign 
                                            Memorare of St. Joseph                

Remember, O most chaste spouse of the 
Virgin Mary, that never was it known 
that anyone who implored Thy help and 
sought Thy intercession was left 
unaided. 
Full of confidence in Thy power we fly 
unto Thee and beg Thy protection.  

Despise not O Guardian of the Redeemer our 
humble supplication, but in Thy bounty, hear and 
answer us.  Amen. 

RAISE THE ROOF & MAKE A 

SOUND IN CHRIST CAMPAIGN 2022 

Make a one-time gift $ _________       

Make a Pledge $250+   $500+   $1,000+   

$2,000+   $5,000+   Other $   __________ 

Payment installment options are available.   

Any donation amount will be greatly 

appreciated. Donations may be mailed or 

dropped off at the parish office. 

Name  ____________________________  

Address   __________________________    
Phone No. _________________________ 

Please make checks payable to  

Corpus Christi Church 

We are happy to report, we have received 

$37,380.00 in pledges/donations for our 

campaign.   
 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society Yard Sale 

at Corpus Christi Church will be October 15, 

2022.  Yard Sale will be in the lower parking 

lot off of Kamm Ave. from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 

p.m. Spots will be $15 each, pay in advance.  Cash or 

checks may be made out to St. Vincent de Paul mailed or 

dropped off at the rectory, 100 James St., South River, NJ 

08882.  Bring your own table.  Any questions email 

svdpcorpuschristi38@gmail.com 

A Chick-Fil-A truck will arrive at 10:30 a.m. 
 

URGENT NEED FOR LECTORS AT ALL MASSES. 

IF YOU ARE WILLING TO ASSIST US AT ANY 

MASS, PLEASE CALL THE PARISH OFFICE OR 

SPEAK WITH FR. DAMIAN.   

 

 

October 9, 2022 

Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

“Has none but this foreigner returned to give thanks to 

God?” Luke 17:18 
Most of us live relatively “easy” lives.  We have food, 

shelter, clothing and money.  We go on vacation every year 

and own a car or two.  Most of us take this all for granted.  

Did you ever notice that people with the least amount of 

possessions are usually the most grateful?  Shouldn’t this 

be the other way around?  Take time every day and thank 

God for all He has given you and discern how He is calling 

you to share your gifts. 
********************************************** 

 

SAVE THE DATE! –  

Fall Ladies Pot Luck Luncheon, 

October 29th from 12:00 – 2:00 

p.m. in the Church Hall. All are 

welcome!   

Please contact AnnMarie adminsr@comcat.net or  

732-801-3569 to RSVP. 

 
Pastoral Care at Saint Peter’s University Hospital 

The Pastoral Care department at Saint Peter’s University 

Hospital offers an on-going bereavement group for those 

who have lost a loved one through death.  Participants talk 

about their experience and receive support and 

encouragement from others.  The group meets the 1st and 

3rd Thursday of each month, at present through Zoom.  For 

more details, please call the Pastoral Care Dept at 732-745-

8565. 

 

 

 

St. Thomas Aquinas High School – Bus 

drivers are needed for daily school runs and 

sporting events.  If interested, please call 

(732)549-1108x628 

 

Retreat for Men    - November 11, 12, 13, 

2022 

Rev. Fr. John A. Perricone,  Retreat Master 

Seminary of The Immaculate Conception 

Retreat House  

440 West Neck Road, Huntington, NY 11743 

www.icseminary.edu/hospitality Single 

Room $285, Day Trippers (no overnight) 

$150 for more information contact Dan 

Marengo at (718) 829-8056  

danmarengo@aol.com 

 

mailto:svdpcorpuschristi38@gmail.com
http://www.franklinmatters.org/2014/06/kinder-care-yard-sale-jun-7.html
http://www.franklinmatters.org/2014/06/kinder-care-yard-sale-jun-7.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
http://www.icseminary.edu/hospitality%20Single%20Room%20$285
http://www.icseminary.edu/hospitality%20Single%20Room%20$285


 

Champions for Catholic Charities Virtual Gala 

Thursday, October 27 – 7:00 p.m. 

Champions for Catholic Charities will again be celebrated 

through a Virtual Gala – a pre-recorded video scheduled 

to premiere on Thursday, October 27th at 7:00 p.m.  There 

is no fee to join the celebration and viewers will have the 

opportunity to hear testimonials from a few of the people 

whose lives have been transformed by Catholic Charities.  

We rely upon the generosity of our faithful supporters so 

that we can together fulfill the mission of Catholic 

Charities.  For donations, sponsorship opportunities and 

links to the October 27th Virtual Gala premiere, go to 

www.diometuchen.org/champions.  Questions may be 

directed by email to champions@diometuchen.org or by 

phone to 732-562-2432. 

 
St. Padre Pio Prayer Group 

of St. Ambrose Parish 

Come join us in prayer as we 

celebrate mass together in honor of 

St. Padre Pio by Celebrant Fr. Jack 

C. Grimes.  Mass will be celebrated 

on Saturday, October 15, 2022 at 

9:00 a.m. followed by veneration of a first class relic of 

St. Padre Pio 

St. Ambrose Parish, 

83 Throckmorton Lane, 

 Old Bridge, NJ 08857 

(732) 679-5666 

 

LECTORS NEEDED FOR ALL MASSES. 

If you are willing to assist us at any Mass, please call the 

parish office or speak with Fr. Damian. 

 

 

 

 

 

Catechetical Sunday 

 

This weekend October 

9th, at all masses, our 

Catechists will receive a 

blessing on their 

ministry.  Please pray for 

all our children and those 

who catechize them in the Catholic Faith. 

Lord God,  

Source of all wisdom and knowledge, 

you sent your Son, Jesus Christ, to live among us 

and to proclaim his message of faith,  

hope, and love to all nations. 

In your goodness bless our brothers and sisters, 

who have offered themselves as catechist   

for your Church. 

Strengthen them with your gifts that they 

may teach by word and example and truth 

 which comes from you. 

           We ask this through Christ our Lord.     Amen 

20th Anniversary Choral Concert – October 22nd 7:00 p.m. 

Simone Ferraresi, Choir Director, Organist Daniel Lavin, 

Guest Conductor, Sophia Mortensen, Soprano Soloist 

Free Admission – Our Lady of Sorrows Church 

Pre-Concert – Cocktail Reception Fund Raiser 5-6:45pm 

Tickets for the Pre-Concert Cocktail Reception 

October 18 - $100.00 At door $ 125.00 

Purchase at www.paypal.com/fundraiser.charity/2792072 

 
Do you enjoy crocheting, knitting, or quilting?  - Use your 

talent to create comforting blankets and shawls for 

individuals who  are coping with a life-limiting condition. 

If you are interested in participating, have questions, or 

want to make arrangements to drop off/pick up blankets or 

shawls, please contact:  Eliana at 

egabriel0706@yahoo.com  - All donations will be given to 

Hackensack Meridan Haven Hospice. 

 
 

Columbus Day  -  

Monday, October 10, 2022 

Mass will be celebrated at 9:00 a.m.   

The Parish Office will be closed in 

observance of the holiday.  The office 

will re-open on Tuesday at 9:00 a.m.  

This Photo by 

Faith Formation for all grades has 
now started.  Registration is now 
closed for all classes. 
A primary source of communication 
for all pertinent information during the 
school year will be thru email. 
The email address we will use for all 
correspondence is 
cnjcorpuschristi@gmail.com 

This Photo by Unknown 

New Jersey Right to Life Raffles are 
available at the Parish Office during 
regular office hours.  Donation $10.00.   
First prize 2023 Volvo XC40 AWD SUV 
valued at $42,000.00 

The 2023 Mass Book is now open for 

Mass Intentions. 

Two intentions per deceased member. 

 

http://www.diometuchen.org/champions
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